

Field Terrace, Jarrow, NE32 5PR Tel: (0191) 4283200 - Fax: (0191) 4283202

> email: headspa@jarrowschool.com Web: www.jarrowschool.com Head Teacher: Miss J. Gillies

5th December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Flu Vaccinations

The immunisation team will be returning to your child's school on **15 December 2023** to complete the immunisation programme. If your child was not vaccinated on the day we initially visited school and you have already provided consent, we will vaccinate your child at this session.

To increase uptake within your school, we will also be re-opening the link to provide consent. If you have not provided consent and would like to provide consent, please use the below link. The closing date for this link is **12 December 2023**.

PLEASE ONLY USE THE FOLLOWING LINK IF YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY CONSENTED.

https://nhslmms.azurewebsites.net/session/011ab2ae

If since giving us consent your child has received the vaccine from the GP or hospital please contact us 24 hours prior to the session so that we can withdraw the consent. If you gave consent to the school immunisation service and we delivered the vaccine you do not need to do anything.

If you have any problems accessing the link, please telephone 0333 358 3397.

Kind Regards,

The Immunisation Team









